
 

 
 
SJS/FM 
 
25 March 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
The Physical Education Department of King Richard School are very pleased to inform you that this 
year’s Sports Day will be a fantastic Federated event held at Dhekelia Station.   
 
The Sports Day will be held on Friday 5 April 2019 and we would like to take this opportunity to invite 
all parents/family members to attend. Please see below instructions for the day: 
 

 Students will travel to KRS first thing in the morning.  Students from Akrotiri will be picked up 
from their normal bus points on Akrotiri Station at 08.00 and will return by 15:15hrs to the 
same drop-offs.  SJS students will come to school as normal and depart from Episkopi at 
08:00hrs returning to SJS car park for 15:15hrs    

 
 Students are expected to wear their school PE kit to school and House T-shirts will be given 

out when students get on the buses to go to KRS for the day and will be collected at the end 
of the day before getting back on the buses to go home.  

 
 The events and presentations will finish by 14:00. If any parents are supporting and wish to 

take their own child home at the end of the day they will need to inform a member of staff that 
they are doing this on the day. It is also important that your child informs their bus escort, in 
the morning that they will not be travelling home on the bus after school. 

 
 All students are expected to take part and support the event. If students have a medical issue 

and are excused, they are still expected to wear PE kit and support their House.  

 
 Students and parents will need to bring sufficient refreshments for the whole day. There will be 

a tuck shop selling cold pasta pots, sandwiches, breakfast bars, cold drinks etc. There will 
also be an ice cream van.  Water will be available but please bring a bottle to fill up at the 
water station. 

 
 Parents are requested to bring their own seats/umbrellas as there is limited seating and shade 

taken on the day on social media. 

 
 The temperature and humidity may be high on the day. All students and spectators are 

reminded to bring adequate sun protection and hats. 

 
 If students are asthmatic or have any other self-administered medicines they need to ensure 

that they have their inhalers/medication with them.  

 
 Students and parents are encouraged to design supportive banners and posters for the day. 

House points will be awarded for the best designs.  

 

Thank you for your continued support, 
 
The PE Department. 
 

available. Please also be aware not to post photos of other students or staff from any photos 


